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To

mhowe(@manitowoc.org me
Jan 2

Dear Mike,

This is Heidi Herrmann, Matt Herrmann's wife. We have meet in the past because of Jim Reif
Builders. [ don't know where to start, but our black lab, Madi has been attacked twice by our
neighbors dog. First attack happened on Nov 25 and the second incident this past Sunday. We
were told by the police officer on the first incident that if the dog attacked again, that the city
would order the dog to be removed from the city or ordered to be put down. Well now that it has
happened a second time, we are wondering how long it takes the city to make this decision.
Collin Braunel said that you are our alderman for our district and that maybe you could help
expedite the process. We live at 1109 Dewey St. and the owners of the pit bull live at 1105
Dewey St. This dog has also charged at my father in law and what if it gets loose around our
home. We have schools, parks and Cedar Crest right by us. We are living in stress and fear of
letting our dog outside to go to the bathroom. One of us keep guard, while the other is carrying a
weapon. Our surrounding neighbors agree something needs to be done with the dog, including
the Tim and Ann Klein, our back door neighbors. They own two dogs also, one which is much
smaller than this pit bull. Between both attacks, Matt had to kick and punch the dog, and it still
would not release Madi, finally the female owner got the dog off. The second time the male
owner had a harder time, he had kicked the pit bull 20 times or so. This is probably why Madi
had worse damage this time. When an owner can not control their dog, it's not right or safe. Any
questions, my number is 242-1913 and Matt's number is 242-1157.

Thank you for any help,
Heidi Herrmann

Sent from my iPad



